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Against Topic
Comment

| request that the Charles County Commissioners hold the BOCC April 9th Airport Hearing (Aviation Business Park) in
the Bryans Road Volunteer Fire Department NOT in the limited access LaPlata "Blueroom". This is a major BOCC
decision. It isn't fair to hold the hearing in the LaPlata Blueroom, with "limited access". The hearing should be in
Bryans Road. The continued airport expansion is based on unsupported economic & environmental assumptions,
without community buy-in and a fair process! The expansion of the airport to 400+ acres was not discussed during
the Planning Commission process, or any other venue. Also: CC misstated to the public and Planning Commission:
“The proposal does not include rezoning of the Airport facility properties," when in fact is does.

Upload File(s)


mailto:applications@charlescountymd.gov
mailto:publicrecord@charlescountymd.gov

Thank you,
Charles County, MD

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.



